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Adult Mental Health Habilitation State Plan to be 
renewed Oct. 1, 2023 
The Indiana Family and Social Services Administration (FSSA) Office of Medicaid Policy and Planning (OMPP) and 

Division of Mental Health and Addiction (DMHA) are renewing the Adult Mental Health Habilitation (AMHH) State Plan 

benefit. 

The renewal will reapply the AMHH programming and services for an additional five years. The AMHH serves 

individuals and their families, or groups of adult persons, who need help on a regular basis with serious mental illness 

or co-occurring mental illness and addiction disorders. This is accomplished by assessing individuals' needs and 

strengths and development and implementation of person-centered care plans.  

The following services are included in the AMHH State Plan benefit: 

◼ Adult day services 

◼ Home- and community-based habilitation and 

support services 

◼ Respite care 

◼ Therapy and behavioral support services 

◼ Addiction counseling 

◼ Supported community engagement services 

◼ Care coordination 

◼ Medication training and support 

These services can be implemented to ensure individuals receive the care they choose and are connected to and can 

remain living in their communities. 

Questions about the AMHH State Plan should be directed to the FSSA DMHA Adult Services at 

AMHHservices@fssa.in.gov. Pending Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) approval, the renewal will go 

into effect on Oct. 1, 2023. 

If you have questions about this publication, please contact Customer Assistance at 800-457-4584. 

QUESTIONS? 

If you need additional copies of this publication, 

please download them from the IHCP Bulletins  

page of the IHCP provider website at  

in.gov/medicaid/providers. 
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